NOTE TO FILE

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

Subject: EA99-004 Draft ToR
Conversation with Health Canada’s Guy Riverian
Date: November 29, 1999

Prepared by: Louie Azzolini

Guy Riverian called to tell me that Health Canada had not comments on the Draft terms

of Reference for BHP's proposed extension.
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